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I share the views of any sound individual that the moss vale plastic recycling facility should not be approved. 
This operation will have disastrous consequences for not only the local communities but has the potential to 
cause wide spread negative impacts. Australia is a vast and open country why is it a wise decision to place a 
plastic recycling plant within hundreds of meters from residential houses. There is not enough answers to the 
questions of long term effects for local people, the water supply to the factory, the ways in which the plant will 
managed long term ect. This would be a monumental  up to allow this  submission to be approved, the 
people of the Southern Highlands  and NSW are pleading with the planning commission not to go through with 
these plans. Please listen. 
 

 




